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Coming up this term...

Small Change Challenge!
After February half term, all classes will be given

a plastic bottle to fill with small change - how

much can your class raise?!
The bottles will be collected and the coins

counted on Friday 3rd March
There will be a treat for the classes that raise

the most at each school!

Elvis Night!
For one night only we will be welcoming
 JD King's Elvis Tribute Act to Whitehill for an

evening of entertainment on Friday 10th March!

Tickets are £15 each, which includes a drink on

arrival, and are available on Classlist. 

This event is for adults only, and is open to all

Highbury and Whitehill families and their guests. 

Easter Egg Tombola!
The very popular Easter Egg Tombola will be

back at both schools in the last week of term



Volunteers needed!
We are always looking for more volunteers to help us

organise and run events! 

If you would like to get involved, please get in touch via

email, social media or find us in the playground!
There is no minimum commitment, and no pressure!

Committee 2022/23
Chair: Katie Halpin; Treasurer: Sarah Flain; Secretary: Karen Grant
Fundraising: Liz Bannister; Committee Members: Alison Harper, Anna Kealey

Get in touch:
email: highburyandwhitehillpta@yahoo.com        Classlist: www.classlist.com 
Facebook: @HighburyandWhitehillPTA                 Instagram: @highburyandwhitehillpta

Pre-loved uniform
Preloved uniform is available for both schools, and we have

lots of logo items and grey trousers, shorts, dresses and

skirts available.
Please email fowhs.uniform@gmail.com with any requests!

SAVE THE DATE!!!
We are already starting to plan for the FOWHS Summer Social! 
Please save the date for FRIDAY 7th JULY 
More details to follow!

We will also be running summer discos again at both schools in

the summer term - we will let you know as soon as the dates are

confirmed, and tickets will be available on Classlist.


